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Harnett

COUNTY

NORTH CAROLINA

Lillington, NC 27546

Ph: 910-814-6009
Fax: 910-814-0350

TO: HARNETT COUNTY SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT
FROM: MONICA L. JACKSON, HARNETT COUNTY STAFF ATTORNEY
DATE: June 20, 2016

Please hand deliver this violation letter to the address below, and return this form to me. Thank you in advance
for your assistance.

Mr. Terry and Carolyn Evans
875 Troy Parker Lane
Dunn, North Carolina 28334

On b DR-[) (date) a violation letter from the Harnett County Department of Legal Services was
delivered by:
(Deputy) Sheriff N. T Edee A S and was signed for by:

(Signature) (Print Name)
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Department of Legal Services

www.harnett.org

PO Box 238
Lillington, NC 27546

Ph: 910-814-6009
Fax: 910-814-0350

June 20, 2016

Mr. Terry and Carolyn Evans
875 Troy Parker Lane
Dunn, North Carolina 28334

Re:  Failing system located at: 875 Troy Parker Lane
PIN #1528-00-4087.000-Complaint #

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Evans:

[ represent the Harnett County Department of Public Health (“Health Department™). The Health
Department performed an on-site inspection of the above-mentioned property on March 16, 2016 and observed
a failing septic system. It is my understanding that this is a complaint that dates back to June 26, 2014. It is
imperative that this matter be resolved immediately.

The current condition of your property is in violation of the Rules and Regulations adopted by the North
Carolina Commission for Health Services, found at 15A NCAC 18A.1961 of the North Carolina Administrative
Code, and adopted in accordance with §130A-335 (a) of the North Carolina General Statutes. This law
provides that any person owning or controlling a residence, place of business, or place of public assembly
containing water-using fixtures connected to a water supply source shall discharge all wastewater directly to an
approved wastewater system permitted for that specific use. A wastewater system may include components for
collection, treatment, and disposal of wastewater.

This problem must be corrected, and the waste properly disposed of within 14 days of the date of this
correspondence. It is important that action be taken to remedy this public health nuisance immediately. If we
do not hear from you within seven days from the date of this correspondence regarding your plan to abate this
public health nuisance, we will assume that you do not wish to resolve this matter amicably and will have no
choice but to pursue all appropriate legal measures to abate this public health nuisance, to and including filing
suit against you.
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Letter to Mr. & Mrs. Evans
June 20, 2016
Page Two

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any
questions or concerns. I look forward to your prompt response to this very important matter.

With kindest regards, I am

Very truly yours,
Monica Langdon Jackson

cc:  Mr. John Rouse, Director of Health, Harnett County Department of Public Health
Mr. Graham Byrd, Environmental Health Supervisor, Harnett County Department of Public Health



